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Editorial Note 

Dear Readers, 

I am delighted to welcome you to the second issue of the Nordic Journal 
of Legal Studies. Having recently assumed the role of Editor, I am im-
pressed by the quality and range of scholarship presented by our au-
thors.    

I would like to sincerely express my gratitude to the Editorial Board for 
their warm welcome, guidance, and commitment throughout the pro-
cess. Additionally, I extend my heartfelt appreciation to all the authors 
for their valuable contributions, dedication, and hard work in shaping 
this issue.  

Our first article delves into the crossroads of law and technology, high-
lighting potential gaps in the current regulatory framework around 
FinTech and cryptocurrencies which could be exploited for money laun-
dering. This analysis offers a call to action for legislators to pay more 
attention to these emerging technologies.   

Turning to competition law in the digital age, our second article exam-
ines the Google Shopping case on the interpretation of Article 102 TFEU. 
The author insightfully navigates us through the complex landscape of 
digital markets and dominant positions, encouraging us to give further 
thought to this issue.  

Next, we journey to the north with a close examination of the Finnish 
Mining Act in relation to the prohibition of retrogression of Sámi culture. 
The author's analysis challenges the extent to which the legislation pro-
tects the rights of the Sámi people, and thus offers an invitation to 
reevaluate the current legal protections in place.   

Finally, the precision of green claims in marketing is put under the mi-
croscope. By examining Finnish and Swedish Consumer Ombudsman 
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rulings from Finland and Sweden, the author encourages greater mind-
fulness about how environmental benefits are communicated, fostering 
a more sustainable marketing approach. This exploration is a timely re-
minder of the role of law in the era of sustainability.   

These diverse perspectives represent the breadth and depth of legal 
studies, and I am sure you will find them all both enlightening and 
thought-provoking.   

Thank you for your continued support for the NJLS. We are grateful for 
your engagement and look forward to fostering meaningful conversa-
tions in the issues to come. 

Joonas Tiger  
Editor 

 


